
From: Jones, Kimberly A - (kjones)
To: Ghosh, Indraneel - (ghosh)
Cc: Sorg, Abigail H - (asorg); Catts, Roxie L - (catts); Underwood, Alex - (aunderwood); Reyes, Iliana - (ireyes);

Ronald, Rachael L - (rronald); Kimme Hea, Amy C - (kimmehea)
Subject: Request for credit by exam deadline extension
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 12:35:31 PM

Dear Neel,
 
Pandemic-related limitations on CLEP exams and other testing continue to make it difficult for
students enrolled in a higher level of language to meet the usual deadline by which they must test
and earn credit for the previous levels of language. I am writing to request that (as we did in Fall
2020), we extend the deadline in Spring 2021 and allow students whose test scores (CLEP, Special
Examination for Credit or Grade, etc.) are received by the last day of classes, 5/5/21, to receive
credit based on their exam scores—regardless of whether or not they have been enrolled in a
higher-level language class in Spring 2021, and regardless of the session(s) (7W1, 7W2, Regular, etc.)
in which they took the higher-level language class(es).
 
Kim
 
Kimberly Jones                                        P.O. Box 210067
Vice Dean for Academic Affairs           University of Arizona
College of Humanities                           Tucson, AZ 85721-0067
Modern Languages 345
 
Phone: (520) 621-9293                          kjones@email.arizona.edu
FAX:   (520) 621-5594
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